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MASS INTENTIONS 

 

Monday, July 20 (Poniedziałek) - Apollinaris 

CTK -   7:00AM †JoAnn D’Allesio r/o Mary Carol &  

  Bernadette 

  SH -   8:00AM †Wiesia Gaibor r/o mother 

  SH - 11:00AM †Michael Koziol Jr. r/o sister, Ceil Solarek 

CTK - 12:00PM Rosary & Divine Mercy Devotions 

 

Tuesday, July 21 (Wtorek) - Lawrence of Brindisi 

CTK -   7:00AM †Mary Wisniewski r/o Velma & Sara  

  Behory 

  SH -   8:00AM †Zofia Brozyna r/o Jan & Victoria  

  Rzeszutek 

  SH - 11:00AM Mass and OLPH Novena in English 

 

Wednesday, July 22 (Środa) - Mary Magdalene 

CTK -   7:00AM †Nancy Fitzpatrick & Thomas Magrosky  

  r/o Jane & Eric Kubilus 

  SH - 11:00AM †Patrick Fasano r/o Dora & Gerardo  

  Perna 

  SH -   7:00PM OLPH Novena in Polish 

 

Thursday, July 23 (Czwartek) - Bridget 

CTK -   7:00AM †Irene Matisak r/o M/M William Evans 

  SH -   8:00AM †Wiesia Gaibor r/o mother 

  SH - 11:00AM †Alma Suhaka r/o Marty, Sherri & Bill 

 

Friday, July 24 (Piątek) - Sharbel Makhluf 

CTK -   7:00AM †Fr. Edward Garay r/o Aunt Helen 

  SH - 11:00AM †Jack & Margaret Stobitzer r/o James &  

  Margaret Heffernan 

  SH - 11:30AM Divine Mercy Devotion in English 

  SH -   7:00PM †Aleksandra Boryczko r/o Bujak Family 

 

Saturday, July 25 (Sobota) - James 

  SH -   8:00AM †Antonia, Constanty, Janec, Janca &  

  Bogdan Pilat r/o Demianiuk Family 

  SH - 11:00AM †Julia Gekosky r/o Victoria E. Soika 

CTK -   3:30PM Adoration 

CTK -   4:30PM †Leo Szynal r/o sister-in-law 

  SH -   6:00PM †Vincent Zujkowski r/o wife & children 

 

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time, July 26 (Niedziela)  

  SH -   7:00AM †Maria & Jozef Kolodziej r/o family 

CTK -   8:30AM †Irene Matisak r/o friends at CtK 

  SH -   8:30AM †Julia Gekosky r/o friend, Connie  

  Corrado 

  SH - 10:00AM For the People of the Parish  

CTK - 10:30AM †Sherl Ann Bridy r/o father, Henry 

  SH - 11:30AM †Living & Deceased Members of the  

  Blessed Virgin Mary Society 

 

 

 

 

 

Readings for the Week of July 19, 2015 

 

Sunday:  Jer 23:1-6/Eph 2:13-18/Mk 6:30-34 

Monday:  Ex 14:5-18/Mt 12:38-42 

Tuesday:  Ex 14:21--15:1/Mt 12:46-50 

Wednesday:  Ex 16:1-5, 9-15/Jn 20:1-2, 11-18 

Thursday:  Ex 19:1-2, 9-11, 16-20b/Mt 13:10-17 

Friday:   Ex 20:1-17/Mt 13:18-23 

Saturday:  2 Cor 4:7-15/Mt 20:20-28 

Next Sunday:  2 Kgs 4:42-44/Eph 4:1-6/Jn 6:1-15 

16TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 "His heart was moved with pity for them, 

for they were like sheep without a shepherd; and 

he began to teach them many things." Jesus felt 

pity ... and so he taught? Yes. Jesus gave his 

teachings out of love and concern. He gave them 

because he knew that they were what his followers 

needed. He did not teach in order to control, ma-

nipulate, brainwash, or coerce us. He did not teach 

in order to show his wisdom or prove his superior-

ity. Jesus gave us his teachings as a way of guid-

ing us, protecting us, and walking alongside us--

like a good shepherd. 

 It's important for us to welcome the teach-

ings of Christ and his body, the church, in this 

spirit. Too often, people misconstrue church teach-

ing as something restrictive or controlling instead 

of understanding that Jesus handed down these 

teachings to us in order to help us find happiness 

and fulfillment. When we live according to church 

teaching, we are doing more than just being 

"good." We are also staying close to the shepherd 

of whom today's psalm speaks: "In verdant pas-

tures he gives me repose; beside restful waters he 

leads me; he refreshes my soul." These benefits 

are ours when we follow the voice of the One who 

loves us. 

 Sometimes, we may not like what the voice 

is saying. Sometimes we may be drawn towards a 

different path or think that the grass is greener 

elsewhere. But by humbly acknowledging that the 

Shepherd--and his church--have great wisdom and 

a unique perspective to share, we will be led in the 

right direction. Though it may feel like a sacrifice 

at first, ultimately this loyalty to the flock will en-

able us to enjoy the contentment of those who de-

clare, "The Lord is my shepherd; there is nothing I 

shall want." 

When he disembarked and saw the vast crowd, his 

heart was moved with pity for them, for they were like 

sheep without a shepherd; and he began to teach 

them many things. - Mk 6:34 



NEXT WEEKEND, JULY 25 & 26 

LAST CHANCE TO PURCHASE… 

ADVANCE FOOD TICKETS for the Summer Festival 

will be on sale after all Masses.  For $20 you get $25 

worth of food tickets.   

 

Ogłoszenia Parafialne 

 

NIEDZIELA, 26 LIPIEC 

UWAGA! OSTATNI DZIEŃ PROMOCJI! 

BILETY NA FESTIWAL PARAFIALNY (na jedzenie) są 

do nabycia po każdej Mszy Św. w promocyjnej cenie 

$20 za bilet wartości $25. 

ON SATURDAY, AUGUST 1ST 

THE MASS WILL BE AT 4PM 

IN SACRED HEART INSTEAD 

OF 6PM DUE TO THE SUMMER 

FESTIVAL. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Small children need adult supervision when 

they use the restroom.  Please accompany your 

small child if he or she needs to go. 

COMING SOON 

OUR ANNUAL PARISH SUMMER FESTIVAL 

JULY 28 THROUGH AUGUST 1 

 

LOTS AND LOTS OF PAPER TOWELS ARE NEEDED.   

CARE TO SHARE YOUR FAVORITE BAKED ITEM?  TO ALL 

THOSE WHO ENJOY BAKING, (AND EVEN IF IT’S NOT YOUR 

FAVORITE PASTIME):  WON’T YOU PLEASE MAKE SOME-

THING FOR THE CAKE STAND? 

WE ARE IN NEED OF WORKERS FOR THE FESTIVAL!!!  

PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING YOUR TIME – EVEN FOR 

ONE NIGHT (MAYBE MORE IF YOU’RE SO INCLINED).  

PLEASE HELP – WE NEED ALL THE HELP WE CAN GET!  

WE ARE IN GREAT NEED OF PERSONS TO WORK IN THE 

KITCHENS.  DURING THE DAY, THERE IS MUCH PREPARA-

TION TO BE DONE.  WE ARE ESPECIALLY IN NEED OF 

PEOPLE TO HELP PEEL POTATOES FOR POTATO PAN-

CAKES.  IF YOU HAVE CHILDREN WHICH PREVENT YOU 

FROM HELPING DURING THE DAY, YOU CAN BRING THEM 

TO THE SUMMER CAMP AT CHRIST THE KING SCHOOL AT 

NO CHARGE.  WE ALSO NEED PEOPLE TO FRY THE PAN-

CAKES.  WE NEED HELP IN THE AUDITORIUM KITCHEN 

DURING THE DAY AND ESPECIALLY IN THE EVENINGS TO 

GET THE FOOD READY TO BE TRANSPORTED TO THE OUT-

DOOR KITCHEN.  IF YOU ENJOY WORKING WITH FOOD, 

WON’T YOU PLEASE CONSIDER GIVING US A HAND, EVEN 

FOR AN HOUR OR TWO?  

  

WE ARE ALSO LOOKING FOR ADULTS TO CHAIR THE 

SODA STAND.  IF YOU ARE INTERESTED PLEASE CALL 

THE PARISH OFFICE. 

 

LETNI FESTYN PARAFIALNY 

  

Zbliża się nasz coroczny festyn parafialny. Prosimy, aby 

chętni do pomocy zgłaszali się do biura parafialnego.  

Dziękujemy za zaangażowanie! 

 

ON-LINE REGISTRATION FOR SUMMER FESTI-

VAL VOLUNTEERS IS NOW AVAILABLE ON 

OUR WEBSITE AT 

www.ctrmanville.com 

PARISH CASH RAFFLE 

 

 Let’s make this a banner year for our annual 

Parish Cash Raffle.  Last year, 1

st

 prize was 

$6,714.00, 2

nd

 was $2,909.40 and 3

rd

 was 

1,566.60.  We would very much like to in-

crease those figures.  If you have made your 

returns, thank you very much.  If you have not, 

please do so as soon as possible.   

 Also, please consider taking some extra 

raffle books to your place of employment (if 

allowed) to sell to your co-workers.  Extra 

books can be obtained at the parish office. 



Please visit our parish website: 

www.ctrmanville.com 

up-to-date information, schedules, church bulletins, pictures 

from parish events and much more… 

 

Be sure to check out our video reflections  

on the Sunday Readings each week. 

Weekly Vocation Prayer Schedule 

 

Sunday:  Kelly Baccarini 

Monday:  Pedro Diaz 

Tuesday:   Roger & Diana Sieberg 

Wednesday:  K.K. & Sandy Scrape  

Thursday:  Theresa Evans & John Strollo 

Friday:  Gerald Pepe & Mary Carol Niezgoda 

Saturday: Betty Rybski 
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Karen Koloski, Business Manager – 908-231-1330 

 

“EVERY CHILD IS A DIFFERENT KIND OF LITTLE 

FLOWER, AND ALL TOGHETHER THEY MAKE THIS 

WORLD A BEAUTIFUL GARDEN” 
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NEXT WEEK A TRIP TO STATE THEATER – DON’T MISS 

OUT ON THIS!!! YOU STILL HAVE TIME TO SIGN UP!  

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK (CHRIST THE REDEMEER 

SUMMER PROGRAM) AND CHECK OUT OUR PIC-

TURES. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

She is called "the Penitent". St. Mary was given 

the name 'Magdalen' because, though a Jewish 

girl, she lived in a Gentile town called Magdale, in 

northern Galilee, and her culture and manners 

were those of a Gentile. St. Luke records that she 

was a notorious sinner, and had seven devils re-

moved from her. She was present at Our Lords' 

Crucifixion, and with Joanna and Mary, the 

mother of James and Salome, at Jesus' empty 

tomb. Fourteen years after Our Lord's death, St. 

Mary was put in a boat by the Jews without sails 

or oars - along with Sts. Lazarus and Martha, St. 

Maximin (who baptized her), St. Sidonius ("the 

man born blind"), her maid Sera, and the body of 

St. Anne, the mother of the Blessed Virgin. They 

were sent drifting out to sea and landed on the 

shores of Southern France, where St. Mary spent 

the rest of her life as a contemplative in a cave 

known as Sainte-Baume. She was given the Holy 

Eucharist daily by angels as her only food, and 

died when she was 72. St. Mary was transported 

miraculously, just before she died, to the chapel of 

St. Maximin, where she received the last sacra-

ments. 

 

 

 

James, son of Zebedee (died 44 AD) was one of 

the Twelve Apostles of Jesus, and traditionally 

considered the first apostle to be martyred. He was 

a son of Zebedee and Salome, and brother of John 

the Apostle. He is also called James the Greater 

or James the Great to distinguish him from 

James, son of Alphaeus and James the Just. James 

the Greater is the patron saint of Spain and Portu-

gal. 



We ask you for your prayers for the 

health of those in need, especially: 

Toni Antonelli, Jean Blazejewski, Paul 

Bobe, Cecelia Bok, John Bontempo, 

Shawn Brickley, Lorraine Burkoski, 

Steve Bush, Bill Caswell, Margaret 

Cebula, Chester Cejnowski, Luke 

Chartowich, Vincent Chiusano, Palo Cizmar, Pat Cobo, 

Allison Collins, Kaiden Crothwer, Barbara Demchak, 

Dorothy Dinsmore, John Dombey, Mary Evancho, Joseph 

Fallon, Helen Fedor, George Gazo, Helen Gazo, Dorothy 

Gluch, John Gubernot, Dolores Hart, Patty Hosgood, 

Maryann Hughes, Raul Jaime, Joanna Jasontek, Estelle 

Kaminski, Edward Kawalchuk, Stephen Kenosky, Dennis 

Koslowski, Theresa Kraska, Martin Krieck, Wiktoria 

Lach, Rita Lagasse, Janice Lalley, Cheyenne Licardi, Jo-

sephine Martens, Joe Matisak, Gerry McCormick, Quaid 

Mobus, Alexander Monto, Adeline Morgan, Mai Nguyen, 

Hunter Norz, Dolores Novicky, Robert Petsko, Skip Pic-

ciano, Marie Piorkowski, Steven Pirello, Mark Pschar, 

Lovey Rembilas, Normand Rivard, Jenny Rodgers, Donna 

& Robert Roman, Jerry Russell, Jr., John Scanlon, Irene 

Shelcusky, Pat Sherwood, Emil Simon, Eric Slaight, Victo-

ria Soika, Tina Soltis, Albert Stanski, Rose Tabbit, Vir-

ginia Tamburini, William Tomaszfski, Joe Tomko, Mi-

chelle Tranter, Marilyn Trilone, Beverly Ulicny, Pauline 

Vantaggi, Helen Vrabel, Natalie Walkoviak, Cindy 

Weigel, Raymond Wisniewski, Barbara Wrigil, Joann 

Zielinski, Carl Zujkowski, Maria Zurawiecki, and Regina 

Zydalis. 

God of all consolation give life and health to our sis-

ters and brothers for whom we pray in your Holy 

 

 

 

 

Please pray for all of our men and women serving in 

the Armed forces, especially 

 

Captain Christopher Bartok  

PFC Matthew T. Bowden USMC 

PFC Jacob R. Caswell USMC 

Staff Sargeant Francis Fiduk III 

Pvt. Christopher Foley 

PFC Joshua Hussey  

Major James A. Jablonski Jr. 

Gunnery�Sergeant Jeff Morella USMC 

PFC Joshua Rivard 

 Commander Peter G. Rybski, Jr. 

PFC Steven Ubry 

CMA Mark J. Walyga 

PFC Brian J. Zarnowski 

 

Please let us know if you have a family member who is 

serving in the military and we will acknowledge them 

in our weekly bulletin.  Please share the good news 

with us when one of the above soldiers returns home! 

Christ the Redeemer Parish presents the 

Shrines of Italy 

October 13 – 23, 2015 

11 days – 15 Meals: 9 Breakfasts – 6 Dinners 

Book by April 14, 2015  

Double $3,825; single $4,325; Triple $3, 795 

Regular rates (after April 14, 2015) 

Double $4,025; Single $4,525; Triple $3,995 

For more information contact  

Adele Szczecina – 908-419-2382 

Carolyn Wald – 908-625-0145 

wald@waldvacations.com 

4 - Day WALKING PILGRIMAGE 

 

Ss. Peter & Paul Church, Great Meadows, NJ will host a 

spiritual 4-day Walking Pilgrimage on August 6

th

 – 9

th

, 

from our church in NJ to Our Lady of Czestochowa Shrine 

in Doylestown, PA.  Walkers range from infants to people 

well into their 70’s.  You may join our spiritual trip any day 

of the journey and for as many days as you wish.  Register 

on-line before July 25th for the discounted prices.  More 

information can be found on www.walkingpilgrimage.us, or 

call 908-637-4269. 

 

 

 

 

 

Son Spark Labs Summer Camp was a fun and successful 

week for all those who attended. The campers learned all 

about God and Science, were entertained by the 

Sciencetellers and took a trip to Liberty Science Center. I 

would like to thank all those who helped make this happen. 

Staff Julie Pankowski, Rosemarie Charneski, Suzanne 

Runyon, Natalia Roszkowski, Gary Borysewicz, Charlotte 

Snow, Louise Niecikowski, Gert Szczecina, Natalie Day 

Day, Donna Pankowski, Margey Nelson and Maryann and 

all the Jr. Counselors. Thank you to Father Stan, Ann and 

Maribeth for all their help while I got all the details set for 

the past few months. I couldn’t have done it without the 

help from all these people. Also a big Thank You for the 

generous donations from Mr. & Mr. Grundman, Pizza & 

Pasta, VFW Post 2290, Manville Pizza, Mr. & Mrs. 

Tylecki, B & L Printing, CTR Altar Rosary Society, 

Knights of Columbus St Jude Council, the Flower Barn and 

those who also sent a donation in. Thank you to Rich Ko-

moroski of Kulinski Memorials for sponsoring our shirts. If 

you would like to see the fun days of camp visit the parish 

website for photos.              Mary Ellen Day Camp Director  



Report of Sunday Offerings  

in Support of our Parish 

 

The Christ the Redeemer collection for the weekend of 

July 12, 2015  

 

Weekly budget needed:  $   16,000.00 

 

Weekly Collection: 

Offertory $      7,381.00 

Diocesan Assessment $      1,485.00 

Mail-Ins $      1,722.00 

Children’s donations $           25.00 

Total  $    10,613.00 

 

Budget vs. Collection: 

 Surplus/(Deficit) $    (5,387.00) 

 

Thank you for your generosity and support. 

May God bless you.           Fr. Stan 

 

“…come away by yourselves to a lonely place and 

rest awhile.” (Mark 6:31) 

Do you spend time listening for God? Most of the 

time, He speaks in soft whispers. Open your heart and 

hear the Lord. Take time in silence everyday and ask 

God what it is He wants you to do. Consider making a 

retreat this year. 

 

OUR CHILDREN’S GIFTS TO CHRIST THE REDEEMER PARISH 

 

My Good Deed was when I: 

 

let my mom play with me.                                   Dominik 

 

listened to my mom.                                                Robert 

 

helped my dad clean out the garage.                      Natalia 

 

watered the plants.                                                   Adam 

  

helped carry groceries.                                            Sophia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

LEKCJE KATECHEZY 

 

IF YOU HAVE NOT REGISTERED YOUR CHILD/

CHILDREN FOR THE 2015-16 SCHOOL YEAR, PLEASE 

DO SO AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  TEXTBOOKS HAVE TO 

BE ORDERED AND WE NEED AN ACCURATE COUNT OF 

STUDENTS.  TUITION BILLS WILL BE MAILED THIS 

MONTH. 

 

Jeśli nie zarejestrowałeś swojego dziecka 

na na lekcje religii na nowy rok szkolny 

2015-16 to prosimy o niezwłoczne 

skontaktowanie się z biurem parafialnym.  

Jesteśmy w trakcje zamawiania 

podręczników do nauki religii i chcemy 

mieć pewność, że mamy dokładną liczbę 

dzieci uczęszczających na lekcje religii w 

naszej parafii. 

TO THE 40% OF PARISHIONERS WHO RE-

SPONDED --- THANK YOU 

TO THE 60% OF PARISHIONERS WHO HAVE 

NOT – 

 

If you have misplaced your form, blank forms can be 

found at the entrances of both churches or call the par-

ish office and one will be mailed to you.  Your imme-

diate response is needed to avoid the need for follow 

up telephone calls.  You can return your form – by 

mail, electronically via the parish website 

(www.CTRManville.com), drop in the collection bas-

ket, etc.  Please do your part to ensure that your parish 

records are current and accurate. 

We Welcome Your Prayer Intentions 

 

The newly established  Diocesan Office for Per-

sons with Disabilities now has  a dedicated phone 

line and an email address to receive prayer inten-

tions from persons with disabilities, the home-

bound, their caregivers, relatives and friends. Call 

the prayer line phone number 732-765-6431 or 

ema i l  u s  a t  cathol icswithdisabi l i -

ties@gmail.com and your intentions will be re-

membered in prayer at holy Mass.  

Like us on Facebook: Diocese of Metuchen Office 

for Persons with Disabilities. 

 

 

All Are Invited 

 

The Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities 

is sponsoring the Celebration of Holy Mass with 

the opportunity for participants to receive the Sac-

rament of the Anointing of the Sick at St. Helena's 

Church, 950 Grove Ave, Edison, NJ 08820 on Sat-

urday, September 12, 2015 at 11 AM followed by 

fellowship and light refreshments. 

 


